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SUMMARY

Karen Langmaid and I attended the Youth Club Committee Meeting on Thursday
23 May 2019, where John Perry (as a Trustee) was also in attendance. The key
points of the meeting were:

 Paul Kelly provided an overview of how the youth club is run and that it
serves 11 to 21-year olds on a Tuesday evening 18:30 to 20:30.

 The finances are generally healthy with £8,200 and a further £1,500
ringfenced for youth activities and £1,000 ringfenced for refurbishment.

 It was noted that the Men’s Shed has not donated to the Youth Club for their
use of the facility since January 2019. They were going to donate £10 per
session they are in there. This has been reminded to the Men’s Shed. SLR
explained that he would discuss this at Community Enhancement Group.

 The Committee agreed to the recommended changes to the Maintenance
and Management Agreement proposed.

 The Trustees would get in touch regarding a meeting to discuss the Service
Level Agreement as soon as possible.


